
 

 
 

 

Solar Eclipse Safety In Plain Language 
 

On April 8, 2024, there will be a solar eclipse taking place and many people are 
planning to watch. Looking at the sun during an eclipse is dangerous. If you plan to 
watch the eclipse, you need to understand what is happening and plan for your 
safety by knowing what you can and cannot do. 

 
Green Mountain Self-Advocates created Solar Eclipse Safety in Plain Language 
slides that help explain the eclipse and how to watch is safely. 
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